
Sign Up for E-Tails! 

Springville announcements, event listings and reminders will be provided to you through our 

PTO’s weekly electronic newsletter, E-Tails. To sign-up online, visit Springville’s homepage: 

http://sv.mtlaurelschools.org/ 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

If you are unable to sign up by following the instructions above, you can send an email to 

kmaurer2207@gmail.com to request to be added to the distribution list. 

1. Hover over the Parents tab at the 

top of page and then click on PTO 

from the menu. 

 

3. On the next page, make sure the SV Family Emails 

box is selected and complete the Security Check. 

 

2. Scroll down to the bottom of the 

page, enter your e-mail address in the 

blank and press GO. 


